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Grade 12 students who perform community and volunteer service eligible for two, one thousand dollar scholarships.                                                                                                                                                                                                            

Graduating Grade 12 students from Saskatchewan Rivers, Prince Albert Roman Catholic School Division, Ecole Valois, and Adult 12 students from Saskatchewan Polytechnic Prince Albert Campus will have the opportunity to apply for two, one thousand dollar scholarships. These scholarships are named for Tillie and Joe Kawula and Hershel Davidner, in recognition of their many years of service to the community.
These Prince Albert and District Community Scholarships are available to students who plan to attend a recognized university or technical institute.  Applications are being taken now through to the deadline of May 15, 2021.  Recipients will be announced in June. These scholarships are unique in that successful applicants will be chosen based largely on their community and volunteer service. We encourage all graduating Grade 12 students to apply. Note that three letters of reference are required as well as a resume.  Information and application forms are available from all high schools.
For further information please contact:
Prince Albert and District Community Scholarships
Pat Weir 306- 961 2124
pat@patweir.ca
